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Seventh Annual Ball of the Paderewski Symphony Orchestra 

“Phantom of the Opera - Masquerade Ball” 
Saturday, October 31, 2015, at 7pm at Drury Lane Theatre 

100 Drury Lane, Oakbrook Terrace, IL 60181 
 

Commemorative Program Book - Advertisement Contract 
 
 

 

Name and Title                                                                                             
 
e-mail address:_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

Company name                                                                                        
 

 

Street                                          City                             Zip Code                  Telephone 
 

 

Authorized Signature                                                                        Solicited by 

 
 
                                                             Ad Rates (please circle one) 

1. Outer Cover Page $1500 

2. Inner Cover Page $1000 

3. Full Color Page    $500 

4. Half Color Page    $250 

5. ¼ of Color Page    $125 

6. Business Card    $50 

 
Size of the Program Book: 8,5” x 11” 

The deadline for receiving ad contracts and payments is October 9, 2015 
 

After filing this contract, please make check payable to the PaSO  and mail it to: 
Paderewski Symphony Orchestra, 5844 N. Milwaukee Ave. Suite 201, Chicago IL 60646 

 

Please, E-mail your artwork to pasoball2015@yahoo.com (subject: PaSO Book). 

 
If you should have any questions or to pay by phone using your Credit Card, please contact   

Barbara Marchwicki at 847 271 9951  
 

All proceeds will support a new staging of the opera "The Haunted Manor" by Stanislaw Moniuszko in Lyric Opera, Chicago 

April 8,9, 2016 - in celebration of the 150th Anniversary of the iconic Polish masterpiece  Thank you for your support!.   


